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It is hard to believe, guys, but August is here and you all
know what that means...school is back in full swing! Classes have started, teachers
are giving you homework, sports practices/games/matches have started, groups and
clubs are meeting again, it is just such a busy time of year. But exciting, right! Just
know that UC Youth is behind you all, cheering for you, thinking about you all and
praying for you every day!

Missions

We had a great turn out for the Back to School Bash! With donations from many
local churches and a few businesses around town we were able to gather together
enough supplies to reach over one hundred students! There was even extra school
supplies that we were able to send to College Corner Union School to help with their
Back to School Bash too! An enormous thanks goes out to all the churches and
businesses who helped collect supplies and to everyone who came together to help
make this mission possible!

Events

We are planning a tailgate party for the August 31st home football game against
Knightstown. This will be a great way to get the kids together for food and fun and get
ready to cheer on the Patriots!

Youth Group

This year, youth group is going to look a little different than it did last year. UC
Young Life will be having Campaigners on Sunday nights, starting soon. We are
planning on meeting before Campaigners on the first and third Sunday of the
upcoming months. This will be a time to hang out, play games and do mission
activities! We will keep you all posted on when that will start this school year!
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